its ull within rench

January 26, 2011

Communlty & Economic Development
PLANNING DIVISION

2549 Washington Boulevard; Suite 140

Ogden, UT 84401

Phone - (801) 629-8930

Fax - (801) 629-8924

RE: Proposed cell tower site to be located on parcel #: 07-015-0021

To whom it may concern,

Matthew Schutjer contacted me today in regards to the above mentioned proposed cell site. Ogden City
does not have any interest in annexing this parcel to take in this application. Please proceed forward with

Weber County for the proposed project.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Respectfully,

CK' <

Joseph R. Simpson

Planner I, Ogden City

Phone: (801)629-8923

Fax: (R01)629-8924

Email: josephsimpson@ci.ogden.ut.us-



